

## MIDDLESEX TOWNSHIP

350 N. MIDDLESEX ROAD, SUITE I • CARLISLE, PA 17013 •717-249-4409 0r 844-256-7024 • FAX 717-249-8564

Board of Supervisors: Donald S. Geistwhite, Jr., Steven Larson, William Goodhart

Municipal Manager Eileen M. Gault Zoning Officer: Mark D. Carpenter

November 24, 2015

Tetra Tech, Inc. Ms. Ailene Batoon 285 Ellicott Street Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project Request for Consistency with Floodplain / Stormwater Management Programs

Dear Ms. Batoon,

I write this letter to you in my capacity as Manager for Middlesex Township at the request of the Middlesex Township Board of Supervisors.

This letter will serve to confirm that Middlesex Township finds the proposed activity referenced above to be consistent with the Middlesex Township Stormwater Management Ordinance based on the assumption that the stormwater designs are in compliance with DEP requirements and are consistent with the FEMA Floodplain Management Program effective in the Township.

If there should be any questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact me at 717-249-4409.

Sincerely,

Eileen M. Gault

Township Manager

CC: Board of Supervisors of Middlesex Township